
 

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme – 19 February – 1 March 2024  

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme (Phase 2) schedule for the weeks commencing 19 February and 26 February 

2024. Please expect a continued construction presence, including workers and deliveries of materials and 

equipment. 

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme construction work 

On Tuesday 20 and Wednesday 21 February work will commence at Memorial Gardens to prepare the new 

sheet pile wall for the installation of the waling beam. This work will require the temporary closure of the 

road where Arun Street and River Road meet to allow for materials to be transported and a vacuum 

excavator to be used. Further works, without the vacuum excavator, between the old wall and the new sheet 

pile wall will continue into the week commencing 26 February.  

Temporary road closures will be in place on River Road towards the end of the week commencing 19th 

February and the beginning of the week commencing 26 February for plant and materials to be delivered to 

the River Road site. During this time, the bollards at River Road will be down to maintain access to homes in 

the area. 

Please be aware that due to the extension of the overall timeline, we now expect work to continue into the 

summer and we will share more information on extending timescales in future communications. 

Updates and closures: River Road, Tarrant Wharf, Memorial Gardens, Arun River and Mill Road 

Memorial Gardens is closed whilst works continue. Construction continues along Arun River which will 

require the use of floodlights on the barge. More information on the current closure to all craft along the 

Arun River channel at Arundel, between the A27 Bridge and Queen Street Bridge can be found here.   

Contact details 

If you have any questions about the programme or any other aspects of the work, please use the contact 

details below. 

E-Mail: ArundelTidalWalls@environment-agency.gov.uk 

Telephone: Public Liaison Officer - 07721 248275 (9am to 5pm Monday to Friday) 

Or write to: Michael Carleysmith, Environment Agency, Guildbourne House, Chatsworth Road, Worthing, 

West Sussex, BN11 1LD. 

 

                     

https://www.littlehampton.org.uk/local-notice-autumn-to-spring-channel-closure-at-arundel/
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